
Lions Alert Report for the 3rd Cabinet Meeting 

 

Fortunately. there have been no disasters recently that we have been called to assist 
with. 

We attended the Multi-County VOAD meeting on October 4th at DFW Airport. One or 
both of us have attended each of the monthly Dallas County and Collin County 
meetings held in the last quarter. 

We continue to network with Dallas County and Collin County Emergency 
Preparedness groups to make it well known that we stand ready to participate in any 
drills or planning sessions that are upcoming. Additionally, Office of Emergency 
Management staff from various cities are looking at the Lions to spearhead the VRC for 
their cities.  
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